North Bridge Dry Dock,
HULL.

3rd March,1920.

Messrs. A. Weir & Co.,
London.

Dear Sirs,

S.5."NAIMES" ,

We have had a survey on the Port Boiler of this
vessel and we regret to say the Lloyds Surveyor cannot give
this boiler an extension for another six weeks unless the
centre furnace is renewed, this is very serious for the ship
as it will mean at least 6 weeks to carry out this.

We ourselves think that a temporary repair could be
effective with eur electric welding process but this Surveyor

will not accept it as previous welding to this furnace (not

our system) has proved defective. We would suggest Mr.Houston

should be here to go into the matter.
Awaiting your instructions.
_ Yours faithfully,
(signed) BRIGHAM & COWAN (HULL) LiD.
W. SMITH IRELAND.

Manager.




